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THE IHF COVID-19 RESPONSE 
RECOGNITION PROGRAMME

For inquiries, contact 
beyondthecallofduty@ihf-fih.org

CALL FOR ENTRIES

Calling all hospitals and health service providers 
which have proactively put in place outstanding and 
innovative organisational responses or actions in 
facing the COVID-19 pandemic in their region or 
country. Submit your COVID-19 responses and be 
recognised in the Beyond the Call of Duty for COVID-19: 
The IHF COVID-19 Response Recognition Programme.

Deadline for Entries: 1 September 2020

For more information, visit
www.ihf-fih.org/beyond-the-call-of-duty-for-covid-19/


